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         ‘Shine as a Light in the World’                          

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The prefects of Brewood Middle Academy have organised a fundraising event 

for Macmillan Cancer Support on Friday 22nd October 2021. On the day all 

children are invited to wear non-school uniform and will receive a cupcake for a 

£1.00 donation. Please can children give this to their class teacher on Friday 

22nd October. 

 

In addition to this, the prefects have arranged for a special cake raffle to take 

place. A local baker is creating a Macmillan celebration cake. We are asking for 

any child, parent, carer who would like to participate in this event to please put a 

donation of their choice into the envelope attached labelled clearly with their 

child’s Full name and year group. Please could you return the envelopes to the 

school office by 9am on Friday 22nd October. 

 

The Brewood Middle Academy prefects then will draw the Raffle during the day 

and our school office will contact you if you are that lucky winner of this 

delicious Macmillan Cake. 

 

Kind Regards 

MRS N.R Brennan      
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